
 

 
   
                                                                      
 

                  
 

Sat 26th 
March 
 

9.30am CC v Lyndhurst School at 
Alleyn’s School Townley Road 
 
12 noon – 4pm Spring Fair 

Mon 28th 
March 

3.10pm Drumming Concert  
Upper Hall 

Tues 29th 
March 

School Photographs 

Wed 30th 
March 

9am Year 4 Parent Meeting- 
Residential Trip – Upper Hall 
 

9.15am Year 2 & Year 5 Trip to 
Brixton Windmill 

Thurs 31st 
March 

9am Year 5 Parent Meeting – 
Residential Trip- Upper Hall 
 

2pm EYFS & KS1 Easter Prayer Service 
& Bonnet Parade 
 

Last swimming lesson for Class 8 

Fri 1st April End of Term – School Closes at 2pm 
NO AFTER SCHOOL CARE CLUB ON 
THIS DAY 

Mon 4th 
April – Thurs 
14th April 

Mr Brady’s Sports Camp 

Tues 19th 
April 

INSET DAY – SCHOOL CLOSED TO 
PUPILS 

Wed 20th 
April 

Children return to school 

Thurs 21st 
April 

Year 6 Parents Meeting – Residential 
Trip- Upper Hall 
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 Event Two 

 Event Three 

From the Headteachers DATES TO REMEMBER 

            
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The singing, narration, music and acting was faultless and 
once again we thank all the staff for all their hard work 
and contribution to the performance. I am sure you are 
looking forward to helping the children make their 
fabulous bonnets for the Easter Bonnet Service next 
Thursday. 
 

 

 

 

  

 

 
 

IF YOU NEED TO CONTACT THE AFTER-SCHOOL CLUB STAFF DUE TO ISSUES REGARDING TO THE COLLECTION OF 

YOUR CHILD AND ANY DELAYS PLEASE RING 07727 658527. 

Language of the Month is Irish- Gaelic. 

Final weekend to finish your Easter 

bonnets. The EYFS and KS1 Easter 

Prayer Service and Easter Bonnet 

Parade will take place on Thursday 

31st March at 2pm. 

  

 

Mr Brady’s Easter Holiday Sport Camp 
Mon 4th April – Thurs 14th April 2022 
Click here for a booking form. 

CHANGE OF DATE – SPORTS DAY 2022 
 

Due to planned ground works we are unable to 
use Dulwich Sports Ground for our Sports Day in 
July.  We have secured another venue and the 
event will now take place on Friday 8th July.  Due 
to the limited space available to us we are unable 
to invite parents to the event.  More information 
regarding the arrangements will follow nearer 
the time. 

 
 

 
 

Way of The Cross 
It was wonderful to see such a 
huge turnout for our Easter 
celebrations. We were very 
proud of all the children who 
performed The Way of The 
Cross, presenting the story of 
Passion of Christ in such an 
emotional and powerful way. 

 

Eco-Week 
The Rt Hon. the Lord Deben (Chair of 
the UK’s independent Committee on 
Climate Change) visited Corpus Christi 
today. He spoke to the infant children 
about the fragility and vulnerability of 
our planet and asked them what we 
can do to help. He discussed examples 
of renewable and sustainable energy 
solutions with the juniors and how we 
can make a difference in our everyday 
lives by recycling and reusing 
resources. 
 

 

file:///C:/Users/MrsGTatton/Corpus%20Christi%20Catholic%20School/Central%20Services%20-%20Documents/Sports%20Camp/Easter%202022/Easter%20Sports%20Camp%202022.pdf
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Monday Dodge Ball  
 
There are still som 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

CLASS % 

3 100 

4 100 

7 99.1 

5 98.0 

11 97.9 

8 97.7 

12 97.0 

9 96.8 

13 96.7 

1 95.8 

14 95.7 

10 93.7 

2 91.4 

6 89.3 

N 86.2 

Attendance  
Monday 21st March – Friday 

25th March 

Merit Awards for the week ending 
18th March 2022 

Nursery Leo S 

Class 1 Martyna C W 

Class 2 Franek M 

Class 3 Edward G n 

Class 4 Finnbar F 

Class 5 Pato E 

Class 6 Leonard Z-M 

Class 7 Maddie A 

Class 8 Blake C 

Class 9 Antonio B 

Class 10 Barnabas M 

Class 11 Malachi R 

Class 12 Cristina S L 

Class 13 David B 

Class 14 Mathilde M P 

 

If you have any concerns regarding the welfare and safety of any child at Corpus Christi School, please do not hesitate to contact 

one of our Safeguarding Officers.  Any issue will be dealt with in the strictest confidence.   

Mrs J Connery, Mr R Coyle, Mrs K Smart, Mrs S Cole or Ms S Ruiz  
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Parents’ Zone 
 

 

 

Congratulations to Classes 3 & 4 on 
their excellent their 100% 

attendance. 
 

Whole School Average: 95.5% 

 

 
 
 

PA Meeting Friday 25th 
March at 9am  

 
Saturday 26th March 12 - 

4pm 
 

The Spring Fair will be cashless.  
Pre-ordered tokens can be collected 
on the day of the fair, further tokens 

can be purchased on the day.  
 

Unfortunately tokens that were 
collected prior to the Christmas Fair 

and have subsequently been lost 
cannot be replaced. 

  
Tickets for Santa’s Grotto can be used 
to visit Alice in Wonderland, we have 
a list of your booking and the time of 

your child’s visit.  

 

 
 
 

It promises to be a lovely sunny day 
on Saturday, and we look forward to 
seeing lots of CC families and friends 

at the Fair! 
*** 

 
 
 

 
 

Year 4, 5 & 6 Residential Trips 
These trips are available to pay on your 
ParentPay account and you can pay by 
installments to help spread the cost.  
The full amount must be paid before 

your child attends the trip.  
Please ensure your payments are up to 

date. 
*** 

Dinner money is charged at £2.40 for 
children in Nursery and Year 3-6. 

*** 
After School Activities Summer Term 

The survey is now closed.   
If your application was successful it will 
appear on your ParentPay account on 
Wednesday 30th March.  To secure the 

place payment must be made by 
Thursday 31st March, unsecured places 
will be released on Friday 1st April.  If 

you wish to pay using Childcare 
vouchers you must notify us by email 

before 30th March.   
Places will not be offered if there are 

any outstanding balances on any 
service your child access at school.  
This includes dinner money which 

should always be up to date.  Year 4, 5 
& 6 residential trips should be up to 

date if paying by installments.   
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Parents’ Association 

Summer Uniform 
 

Please place orders before the end of this 
term.  The school office will not be open 
during the Easter holiday so they will need to 
be collected before 1st April. 
 Click here for the School Uniform shop. 
 

 
 There will be school photographer taken of all 
the children next Tuesday 29th March.  Please 
make sure that your children are looking their 

Corpus Christi best. You are also reminded 
that boys’ hair needs to be off the collar and 

girls’ hair needs to be neatly tied back. 
 

School 
Photographer 

Tuesday 29th March 

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Uniform/Default.aspx?shopid=46
http://www.google.co.uk/url?q=http://www.clipartreview.com/pages/110114-134268-380009.html&sa=U&ei=mTPwVIn4HYbbatf6gEg&ved=0CBYQ9QEwADhQ&usg=AFQjCNHC7Ig_vnVhRvlNWilJkhjRb5EWLQ

